
Corl Street PTO Directory 
The Corl Street School Directory is published each year and all students receive a copy.   It 

quickly becomes a valuable resource for parents and students who refer to it for many reasons: 

play dates, putting together birthday parties, or getting help with a forgotten homework 

assignment!  Your participation is voluntary. Only fill out if your address(es) or phone numbers 

have changed since last year or you have a new student. We will take care of room number 

updates from last year’s directory. 

 

Is one of your children new to the Corl Street Directory, or did your address, email, or phone 

numbers change since last year?  If so, please complete this form and highlight what has 

changed with an *.   If not, please recycle this paper – it will save the committee time! Thanks. 

 

Check One:            New Student(s)    or             Updates 

 

Parent/Guardian Information (For New Families or Changes Only!)  

Print Clearly ~ Please. 
 

Parent Names:___________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Address(es):_______________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Emails:___________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Phone Numbers:___________________________________________________ 
 

Child’s  Name                     Grade               
 

 

 

 

Please  - Only send in this form (by Sept 16
th

) if you have New Children at CS 

or Changes! This will save our committee time – thank you!  

 
Important Note: If your information was in the directory last year and you don’t want to be in 

it this year, either send in the form with your children(s) names and a note to opt-out, or you 

contact Krista Pal (kristapal@gmail.com). 

 

mailto:kristapal@gmail.com

